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January 21st, 1924

Professor R. II. Sugars, 
School of Commerce, 
McGill University.

Dear Professor Sugars

I have your letter of January 
16th with reference to the Export Trade Course which 
may he given this winter by the University of Montreal..

I remember when I spoke to you 
last about the possibility of our giving this course 
you told me you did not think there would be sufficient 
demand this winter from English-speaking people to 
justify us in arranging a course. Possibly Mr. Poussette 
held the same views.

Of course, it is impossible for 
us to think about having a course this winter, but it 
ought to be well considered whether we shall not plan 
one for next year.

Y(Airs faithfully.

Principal.
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